
From: Soura, Christian
To: Von Nessen, Erica <evonnessen@dew.sc.gov>

Date: 10/12/2011 1:26:34 PM
Subject: FW: South Carolina's Application for 2011 FUTA Credit Reduction Avoidance

Based upon this, do you want us to mail the hard-copy to Sec'y Solis as well, then?
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Miller, Michael - ETA [mailto:Miller.Michael@dol.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2011 11:43 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Cc: Wilus, Ronald - ETA
 
Subject: RE: South Carolina's Application for 2011 FUTA Credit Reduction Avoidance
 

Mr. Soura,
 

Is this application also being sent directly to Secretary Solis?
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 11:15 PM
 
To: Gilbert, Gay - ETA; Milhollin, Dianna - ETA
 
Cc: Von Nessen, Erica; Turner, Abraham; Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: South Carolina's Application for 2011 FUTA Credit Reduction
 
Avoidance
 

Governor Haley signed the attached letter earlier today. If you
 
have any questions, please contact Erica Von Nessen with South
 
Carolina's Department of Employment and Workforce at (803) 737-2622.
 
Thank you.
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:evonnessen@dew.sc.gov


(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov



